
Toronto 
District 
School 
Board 

5050 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M2N 5N8
Tel: (416) 397-3288 
Fax: (416) 393-9969 

December 2, 2014 

Ulli S. Watkiss 
City Clerk 
City Hall, 2nd Floor West 
100 Queen Street West 
M5H2N2 

Dear Ulli S. Watkiss: 

Re: Toronto District School Board Nomination for the Board of Health 

Further to previous correspondence dated November 19, 2014, regarding the subject matter, 
please be advised that at its meeting held on December 1, 2014, the Toronto District School 
Board decided to nominate Trustee Chris Glover as its representative on the City of Toronto's 
Board of Health for a four-year term, ending November 30, 2018. 

Mail for Trustee Glover may be sent to the address above. Other contact information is as 
follows: 

Phone: (416) 397-3106 

Fax: (416) 397-3114 

Email: chris.glover@tdsb.on.ca 


Yours truly, 

IJ!1/\-~ 
Maria Mavroyarmis 
Executive Officer 
Governance, Policy and Risk Management 

c: Trustee Glover 

mailto:chris.glover@tdsb.on.ca

